Crossville Cruisers

421 Sunny Àcres Dr Crossvile, TN. 38555 850-382-6559 rossb546@gmail.com

May 24, 2021

City Clerk . 392 N. Main St Crossville, TN. 38555-4232

Dear Ms Hale

If possible, could the following be added to the June Planning Meeting 2021 for inclusion as an agenda item.

We had 215 plus cars at our May Cruise In. With the influx of new residents and antique car owners moving to Crossville and surrounding areas, we anticipate larger than our past normal attendance this year. As a note, many people returned home due to no parking available at the May show.

We would ask that the streets be blocked off from Lantana/70E to 5th Street. We would ask that only block the streets at Main St, leaving the side streets open for business parking. The one exception would be at E4th St. where we would request it be blocked off at Thurman Ave.

Sincerely yours,

Bobby J. Ross